
Crusader News 3/13/25 
 

Report Cards: A link to view and print your child’s report card went out via email this morning.  This link is 

only good for 2 weeks.  After that you will have to wait for the 4th quarter’s report card to get a copy.  If you do 

not see an email in your inbox, please check your spam/junk folder. 
 

Enrollment for 2025-2026 – If you have not reenrolled, your child’s spot is in jeopardy. We are 
meeting with families who have applied to attend Bethlehem this fall. If your child is not attending 
Bethlehem, kindly log into your FACTS family portal and under reenrollment/enrollment, mark that 
you will not be returning. This helps us know class sizes.  
 

FACTS Grants and Aids – If you are applying for a school scholarship, this is done online through FACTS 

Grants and Aids.  Enrollment for your child must first be completed before you apply.  The deadline to 

apply, including all follow up documents that FACTS requires is April 1st.   
 

Spring Pictures for Preschool through 8th grade will be March 19th. Flyers with the information will be sent 

home in folders today or you can order online at bellphoto.com using code BethlehemSpring25. This is a free 

dress day; however, this is a chapel day so no shorts, sweatpants, or athletic wear. You can choose what your 

child wears in their pictures; HOWEVER, dress requirements must be respected. Nothing too short, tight, or 

revealing. Tops must have a minimum of a cap sleeve. Shoes with closed toes and heels must be worn. If you 

have questions, please refer to the dress code in the school handbook with can be found on the FACTS family 

portal. 
 

Folders will go home on Wednesday next week due to no school or preschool on Friday, March 21st.  
 

March recess duty calendar is posted.  You will earn 1 ¼ PSP hour per day.  Please use this link to sign up: 

March Noon Recess Duty 
 

Aces Baseball Education Day for K-8th grade will be Tuesday, May 6th. Flyer/permission sheets with all the 

details will be going home next week and will be due back with payment on April 3rd. We will not be 

taking money or driving information until the flyers go home. 

 

Chapel Family Color Dress Day and Competition is Friday, March 28th.  Remember to wear your chapel 

family tee shirt. If you don’t have one, you may wear a solid color tee shirt in your chapel family color or 

you must be in uniform shirt.  
 

Our Spring Choir, Recorder, and Chapel Band program will be Thursday, April 3rd at 6:00pm.  Join us 

as the K-5th grade choirs, 4th/5th grade records, and chapel band present a selection of patriotic songs and hymns.  

Students are asked to dress in red, white, and blue or a patriotic shirt.  No costumes! 
 

CPTL News! – Chocolate for Chips! How are your See's candy sales going? If you have not yet had a chance to 

do so, please peek at the flyer that went home last week in folders. We have a great opportunity to purchase 

delicious See's chocolate just in time for Easter, and proceeds go toward replenishing the playground wood 

chips! Orders are due with payment 3/20! Questions? Email blscptl@blcs.org 
 

The Easter Egg Hunt is fast-approaching! Please plan to come and bring a friend on Saturday, April 5th, doors 

open at 1:30pm. Crafts, games, snack, and of course The Hunt! 
 

Do you want a fun and easy way to earn some PSP hours? We need help! Easter Egg Hunt Volunteer Sign Up. 

Donations of candy and small toys to fill the Easter eggs are also needed and are another way to earn PSP hours. 

Donation boxes will be in the school and church lobbies at the end of this week. Turn in your receipt to the 

office in exchange for PSP hours! 
 

We will also need help stuffing Easter Eggs for the hunt (yet more PSP hours!). Saturday, March 29th, at 

11am in the Fellowship Hall. Please contact CPTL if you can help, blscptl@blcs.org  
 

The next CPTL meeting will be held on Monday, April 7th at 6pm. We will hold elections for President and 

Treasurer, as well as discuss the many upcoming events in April and May! Please come join if you are 

able. February CPTL Meeting Minutes 
 

Science Club – If you are currently signed up for Science Club, remember we meet next Tuesday, March 18th 

in the Luther Hall at the school. We will have a special guest from NDOT Storm and Water Program coming. 

Pick up is at 4:00pm.  If your child attends daycare, they will go there at 4:00pm. 
 

Dates Coming Up  
• March 19th Spring Photos  

• March 21st Teacher Inservice Day No School or Preschool 

• March 28th Chapel Family Color Dress Day & Competition  

• April 3rd Spring Choir Program at 6:00pm 

• April 12-21st Easter Break No School, Preschool, or Daycare 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4EAEAC23A2F85-55566716-march
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0945ACA929A7FE3-55054731-easter#/
mailto:blscptl@blcs.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XIlPllou1g8b8zrHVab8R_e_evU_-w9sNH8Rj-y_F4Y/edit?usp=sharing

